
 

 

[For immediate release] 

 

HGC announced flexible working arrangements for Hong Kong staff  

 
Hong Kong, 1 Dec 2020 – In response to the fourth wave of COVID-19, HGC Global Communications 

Limited (HGC) today announced flexible working arrangements for staff members in Hong Kong, starting 

from tomorrow until further notice. This is to ensure the safety of staff members while providing services 

to customers as usual.  

 

HGC has also taken corresponding measures for overseas staff, in response to the epidemic situation in 

different countries.  

 

HGC is one of 3 major fixed-line telecom service providers in Hong Kong. The HGC Group includes 

Macroview Telecom Limited and 23 overseas offices with more than 2,000 employees. 

 

- End - 

 

 

 

About HGC Global Communications Limited 

HGC Global Communications Limited (HGC) is a leading Hong Kong and international fixed-line operator. 

The company owns an extensive network and infrastructure in Hong Kong and overseas and provides a 

broad range of advanced telecommunications and ICT services. Headquartered in Hong Kong and operating 

23 overseas offices on five continents. 

  

To learn more, please visit HGC’s website at: www.hgc.com.hk 
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